
PTO MEETING MINUTES 
     October 19, 2020  

 
Attendees: No in person meeting was held due to the Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
 
Mrs. Linder – Principal’s Report:  
 
New Teacher Requests:  
 
 
Past Business:	
 
*Nothing happened in past business due to COVID restrictions. 
 
New Business: 
 
*Santa Shop: As of now, we are not having Santa Shop this year, due to COVID restrictions. 
*Read-a-Thon: We had bowling tickets donated for Bingo Night last year that we decided to donate to Mrs. 
Linder to use for Read-a-Thon prizes. 
*PTO Meeting Dates & Times for 2020-2021 school year: We aren’t able to meet in person this year due to 
COVID restrictions, however updates will be given Nov 16; Jan 25; Feb 22; Mar 15; April 19; May 17. 
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

 


